
NOTICE OF FIELD HEARING 

 November 21, 2023 

Dear Committee Member: 

On Tuesday, November 28, 2023, the Subcommittee on Emergency Management and 
Technology will hold a hearing entitled, “Emergency Preparedness: Examining Federal, State, and 
Local Coordination in Coastal Communities.” The Subcommittee will meet at 8:00 a.m. CST at 
the Millie M. Charles School of Social Work Auditorium, Southern University at New Orleans, 
6400 Press Drive, New Orleans, LA 70126.  Witnesses will be by invitation only. 

This event will be streamed live at homeland.house.gov and on YouTube.  

https://homeland.house.gov/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChdT2snPVxfp2m8n4VDdMag

